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Subject: Opposition to the Bill H-5436
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To the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
My name is Russell Morse. I am a Rhode Island Resident of Woonsocket and I strongly OPPOSE the following antigun bill 
H5436. This ill has its historical precedence from the black codes/Jim Crow laws in the past, which are completely in 
opposition to the founding of this state and the state and US constitutions. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Russell Morse 
38 North Ballou Street 
Woonsocket 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


